
From:   Ted Hardie  
Date:   10 July 2018 
To:   Trang Nguyen  
Subject:  IANA Naming Function Review (IFR) 
 
Dear Trang Nguyen, 
  
Thank you for the invitation to name a liaison to the IANA Naming Functions Review Team (IFRT).  As 
you know, the IAB's participation in that team is optional under ICANN Bylaw 18.7, section m.   
  
Previously, the IAB made the following comment within  
https://comments.ianacg.org/pdf/submission/submission72.pdf 
  

"However, the IETF continues to be satisfied with the existing 

working arrangements with the IANA staff and their delivery of the 
protocol parameter functions. We believe these arrangements will 
remain as effective as before the transition. Because the existing MoU 
and annual SLAs govern the relationship with ICANN as relates to the 
IANA functions, we have no current intent to place IETF 
representatives on additional committees whose primary duty is to 
judge the effectiveness of IANA (or ICANN more generally) for other 
IANA functions," 
  
We remain satisfied with the existing working arrangements, and we do not plan to appoint a member 
to the IFRT for this periodic review.   
  
Best Regards, 
  
Ted Hardie 
for the IAB 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__comments.ianacg.org_pdf_submission_submission72.pdf&d=DwMFaQ&c=FmY1u3PJp6wrcrwll3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=NghSLFqweTwAOFMJpbYA3LcVJ0Vvvw6-wxrKoS5l6VY&m=xT33EQ8xidw8Eb10BqgfDPKaz9nWrALU62JqLJY2wic&s=GStOUkHNqmGGf0blVoi32xVKqPuqSfeLD8AZBKlWKDk&e=

	From:   Ted Hardie  Date:   10 July 2018 To:   Trang Nguyen  Subject:  IANA Naming Function Review (IFR)
	"However, the IETF continues to be satisfied with the existing
	Ted Hardie

